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Over the past three months I have heard concerns about the Foundation Grant program from all
sections of the research community, including the researchers and institutional leaders I met
during my tour of 10 universities, as well as from CIHR Scientific Directors, the Chairs of the
College of Reviewers, University Delegates, and community leaders. Two themes were very
consistent throughout these discussions. Update on the Foundation Grant program [1].
Alert ClassificationsCategory:
Funding Opportunities and Sponsor News

Disciplines:
Health and Life Sciences
Social Sciences

    Source
URL:https://www.uoguelph.ca/research/alerts/content/important-update-cihr-foundation-grant-
program-message-cihr-president 

Links
[1] http://cihr-irsc.gc.ca/e/50459.html

Page 1 of 1

http://cihr-irsc.gc.ca/e/50459.html
https://www.uoguelph.ca/content/important-update-cihr-foundation-grant-program-message-cihr-president
https://www.uoguelph.ca/content/important-update-cihr-foundation-grant-program-message-cihr-president

